
PR Subcommittee Minutes  

2-11-19 

In attendance: Chair Tammy Mahoney, Ms. Electra Alessio, Dr. Haynes.  Absent:  Mr. Masson, 
Mr. Broderick.  Called to order by Mahoney at 4:30 pm. Meeting was held in the SAU 
conference room.    

The minutes of the 1/30/19 meeting were approved by a unanimous vote. 

There was a brief discussion regarding recent letters to the editor from a Fremont resident 
which contained some inaccuracies about tuition amounts, however no action was resolved 
upon. 

The upcoming public forum was discussed.  There were 4 questions submitted at the 
Deliberative, which will be circulated to the board members.  It is hoped that members of the 
public will attend and bring questions to the forum. 

A schedule for submitting letters of support for the warrant articles was also discussed.  Ms. 
Alessio presented a press release on the staffing contracts, which would request the public’s 
support on behalf of the board.  The PR committee will ask the board to grant the authority for 
this at the 2/13 meeting, and it will be targeted for next week’s edition of the Carriage Towne 
News, other newspapers, and on the district website.  Ms. Mahoney will submit a letter 
soliciting support for the budget the following week, and the next (and last prior to the 
election) letter will contain a general appeal for the community to vote and support the articles. 

Meeting was adjourned by Mahoney at 5:00 


